
From:                              
Sent:                               Sunday, 22 December 2013 3:21 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          opinion regarding OET result
 
Dear Sir/Madam
My name is , I want to share my opinion with you regarding OET result should be acceptable in
multiple seating. I am struggling for the OET exam more than a year. Several times I am too close to the passing
requirements. It is really a challenge to get through all in one sitting, however, I have passed all the module. Please
reconsider the decision, that multiple sittings will be acceptable to get registered with AHPRA. I will be really
grateful to you.
 
Yours faithfully
 




